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Public Input Hearing, 
Public Meeting and Hearings 

 
Tuesday, May 4, 2021 

7:00 p.m. 
 

 
The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold its annual Public Input Hearing and 

regularly scheduled Public Meeting and Hearings on Tuesday, May 4, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

Members of the public and City officials are invited to give their input on matters pertinent to 

the Community Preservation Act (CPA).  The deadline for filing a new application for this 

meeting is at noon on Tuesday, April 27, 2021. 

Public participation will be via virtual means only. Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 
Order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the 
Governor’s March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitation on the number of people that may 
gather in one place, this meeting of the Waltham Community Preservation Committee will be 
conducted via remote participation. Contact Julie Toole, CPC Program Manager, to submit 
comments via e-mail for the public input hearing:   jtoole@city.waltham.ma.us or call:          
(781) 314-3117. 

The meeting will be held via Zoom Webinar.  If you just want to watch, you can see the meeting 
live-streamed on the City of Waltham’s YouTube Channel:                                 
tinyurl.com/waltham-cpc-on-youtube 

If you aren’t an applicant, but are planning on making a comment or asking a question during 

the meeting, you can be an “attendee” by using this link and watch the Zoom Webinar live: 

https://tinyurl.com/CPC-Waltham-MA-2021-05-04. For help on how a Zoom Webinar works, 

please see: tinyurl.com/Zoom-Webinar-Attendee-Help 

 

                                           CPC Office, 119 School Street, Waltham, MA 02451 
     (781) 314-3117 

       cpc@city.waltham.ma.us 
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